Georgetown Village
Condominium L

August 31, 2023
Dear Old Georgetown Village Townhome Resident,

We are pleased to inform you that Georgetown Village Condominium has now added lines for
two pickleball courts to one of the existing tennis courts. As you probably know, pickleball is
the fastest growing sport in the country right now, and we are pleased to offer this convenient
opportunity to our residents.

As noted, the two pickleball courts are superimposed on one of the tennis courts in the
recreational area. For current members of the GVC Tennis Club, there is no additional charge for
use of the pickleball courts. If you are interested in playing pickleball but are not currently a
member of the GVC Tennis Club, please contact the Georgetown Village Condominium
Management Office to request information about membership. The Management Office can be
reached at (301) 770-5264 or GVC-office@georgetownvillage.org.

Please note that the current rules for tennis court use at Section III.LK.2 of the Georgetown Village
Condominium Rules would apply to use of the courts for pickleball as well. Hours for pickleball
use will be between 9:00 a.m. and dusk.

In consideration of other players using the tennis courts, pickleball court users are asked to return
the net to the side of the court (next to the fence) when they are finished. Wheels must be in the
locked position after the net has been placed in position for proper storage.

We are happy to offer this new amenity to residents of the Old Georgetown Village Townhome
community, and encourage you to give this fun new sport a try if you can.
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